From: Roberta DiPrete

To: Drumm, Kristin

Cc: "Roberta DiPrete"

Subject: Green Point for supervisors

Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 12:38:41 PM

Dear Supervisors,

Please separate Green Point and Black Point.

By formally allowing Green Point its own identity, nothing is lost, there is only gain.
Green Point and Black Point can continue to fraternize, hold joint pot lucks, share ideas
and work on joint projects.

Thank you.

Roberta DiPrete
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